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Beautification Advisory Committee     June 4, 2014 

2075 Coast Highway 

Pacifica, CA 94044 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:32 PM by Chair Jaquith. Members of the Beatification 

Advisory Committee (BAC) in attendance were, David Martinez, Wendy Santiago, Michael 

Mooney, Patricia Hontalas, Mayor Mary Ann Nihart and Council Liaison Karen Ervin. Others in 

attendance were Parks Superintendent Aren Clark and Project Coordinator Yessika Dominguez.  

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted with no corrections.  

 

During the announcement portion of the meeting, Mooney and Martinez were commended for 

receiving various awards. 

 

There were no public comments. 

 

Under continuing business, the date for the ribbon cutting event for the Linda Mar Blvd. 

landscape medians was decided on and will take place on June 28
th

, 2014 at 10 a.m. Flyers will 

be made up and distributed. As part of the ribbon cutting event, it was arranged that Yessika will 

put together certificates of appreciation to be presented to the sponsors. Also, certificates will be 

issued to the Eagle Scout Troop 71 for their efforts on the Beta Sigma Phi planting project on 

Crespi Drive. Lastly, regarding revisions to the maintenance agreement, it was decided that 

everyone would review and submit their comments to Ginny and the final agreement will be 

ready around August. 

 

Under new business, the election of officers took place. Jaquith was re-elected to Chair, 

nominated by Mooney and seconded by Ervin. Santiago was elected Vice Chair, nominated by 

Martinez and seconded by Hontalas. Next, a subcommittee was formed for the Mayors’ Pacifica 

Pride Awards Program. Martinez and Hontalas volunteered to be the subcommittee leaders, and 

remaining members to be chosen from the community will be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  

 

The next meeting of the Beautification Advisory Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, July 2, 

2014 at 6:30 PM. The meeting will be held in the PB&R conference room.  

 

        


